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February 5, 1987

Mrs. Henry W. Blackburn, Sr.
Sunny Shores Villa

125 56 th Avenue, South

St. Petersburg, FL 33705

Dear Mother:

My requests have us gotten a complete accounting of your finances from
Wesley and I can assure that they are being done in an extremely
orderly fashion. The basic investments that you and Dad made continue
to draw a respectable interest and they are stable and low-risk
investments. Your basic bank account is in good shape, with over
$6,000 in checking. The reason you felt that this had gone down is
that $10,000 has been reinvested by Wesley in an equally stable form
of savings, which will make more interest and which are readily
available in case you need them.

Your overall income, that I have gone over carefully with Wesley, is
about $18,500 a year and your overall expenses last year were about
$15,800, so you're running along fine and have no need for concern.

- I will drop in briefly after I finish a meeting on Sunday, March 1, in
Orlando. I will just have an hour or so on the way to the alrport,
driving in from Orlando. But we can get caught up then.

Thank you for your recent letter. I am glad that things are moving
along. Our travel plans are not quite fixed, but I would guess we
would arrive in Anna Maria on the 2ist or 22nd or March to stay until

the end, of April.

bcec: Charles Blackburn
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